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September 17, 2018
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ENCUENTRO CHRISTIAN NETWORK
Lilliam Perez
P.O.BOX 310
Bayamon, PR 00960

Dear Licensee:

This refers to your attorney's letter dated September 10, 2018 requesting special temporary
authority to remain silent. You indicate The Station went off the air as a result of Hurricane
Maria, which devastated the island of Puerto Rico on September 20, 2017. Hurricane Maria had
completely destroyed the transmission tower in Naranjito, along with the antenna, transmitter,
microwave receivers, satellite dish and other broadcast equipment at the tower site. It destroyed
the Station's back-up generators; and caused the collapse of two ceilings at the Station's studio,
resulting in the total loss of all of the production and operations equipment inside. The Station's
tower site to this day still does not have electric power restored.

In light of the above, special temporary authority IS GRANTED pursuant to Sections 73.1740 of
the Commission's Rules. This authorization expires on March 17, 2019.

During this period of discontinued operation, you are directed to pay strict attention to Section
73.1740 (a) (4). That is, you must continue to adhere to the requirements in your station license
pertaining to the lighting of antenna structures.

We wish to point out that an extension of this request must include detailed reasons and a
description of efforts being taken to return the station to full power operation.

Sincerely,

iQ.
Kevin R. Harding
Associate Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau

cc: Davina Sashkin

Re: WECN
00000059508
Naranjito, PR
Fac Id: 19561


